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Mark Lakins

From: Richard Hill <hill@hpitx.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 2:00 PM

To: rsuttle@abaustin.com; Tim Cuppett; Mark Lakins

Subject: FW: Remodel 2210 Windsor Road

From one of our neighbors.  

On Jul 12, 2021, at 2:37 PM, Melissa Ferguson <melissa@montwalktx.com> wrote: 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

  

I have reviewed and approved the proposed plans for the back side of the property at 2210 Windsor 

Road which includes a free standing carport and a roof overhang over the back door. I own the property 

at 2208 Windsor which is next door to the property on the south side.  I love the plans for the home and 

think these two additions to the property will be beautiful! 

  

Thank you, 

Melissa Ferguson 

July 12, 2021 
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